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CERTIFICATION BULLETIN 2018-06 
 

Withdrawal of ORD and Certification program for ULC/ORD-C275.1-00, 
Installation of Aftermarket Automobile Theft Deterrent Devices   
 

 
TO:  Members of the Advisory Council of Underwriters Laboratories of Canada 

Others Interested 
  ______ 
 
Underwriters Laboratories of Canada has reviewed the subject ORD (Other Recognized 
Document) and has decided to withdraw this document with no replacement.  
 
Effective January 16, 2018, ULC has discontinued the Testing & Certification to ULC/ORD-
C275.1-00, Installation of Aftermarket Automobile Theft Deterrent Devices and the ORD is 
withdrawn. 
 
ULC reviews its certification programs on an ongoing basis and the decision to exit was driven 
by business needs. 
 
ULC Standards will continue to work with stakeholders to facilitate the development of 
consensus based standards. Should the stakeholders be interested in proposing standards 
development in this area, a New Work Item Proposal would need to be submitted to ULC 
Standards. 
 
Any questions concerning the above should be directed to Mr. Gunsimar Paintal, at 416-288-
2217 or Gunsimar.Paintal@ul.com. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Underwriters Laboratories of Canada Inc. 
 

 

 

 

Gunsimar Paintal 
Regional Manager – Accreditations & Quality 
ULC Mark Program Owner 
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